P.O. Box 752 * Monmouth, llilinois 61462-0752

December 11, 2015

Ms. Judy Valenti
Center State Artists

Dear Ms. Valenti:

On Tuesday, December 8, 2015, Mark209 performed for the Maple Leaf Community Concert
Series in Monmouth, Illinois to an enthusiastic and appreciative audience.

The four gentlemen of Mark209 provided a concert entitled “Christmas from the Heart of
Nashville” that put everyone in the Christmas spirit. The four-part harmonies were excellent and
well-balanced. The song selections were very good and enjoyed by an audience ranging in ages.
The gentlemen connected with the audience in humor and seriousness; making the evening one
of laughter and reflection in celebration of the season.

Not only are Mark209 accomplished musicians, they are good people and casy with which to
work. They worked with the college students (helping with sound and lighting) displaying both
great patience and a willingness to help the students understand and provide the necessary sound
and lighting for the concert.

We would highly recommend Mark209 to any concert series looking for an enjoyable evening of
great music, good energy and a happy and pleased audience.

Sincerely,

Maple Leaf Community Concert Series

CELEBRATE LIFE THROUGH MUSIC




